Dear Valued Clients,

We want to take a moment to thank you for your continued trust and support. It is our top priority to provide the best possible care and grooming services for your beloved pets.

Starting **March 1st**, we will be slightly adjusting our grooming prices to accommodate the rising costs of the products and equipment we use to ensure the proper care for your pets. This adjustment is necessary so we may continue delivering the high-quality care and attention your pet deserves.

The price increase will vary between \$2 to \$10, depending on factors such as your pet's size, grooming style, and the time between your grooming appointments.

If your pet is scheduled more than nine weeks from its prior appointment we must charge accordingly due to the extra time it takes us to bathe, brush, and reset our grooming pattern due to the excess growth of their coat. Dogs that are matted and need to be shaved first before the bath will also be priced accordingly to the extra time needed.

We appreciate your understanding and support. Our commitment remains to provide exceptional service, ensuring that each pet receives the time and care they need during their grooming sessions here at Classy Kuts Dog Salon.

Thank you for being a loyal client. We look forward to continuing to care for your pets and providing the best experience possible.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to us.

Sincerely,

Classy Kuts Dog Salon

By: Danica M. David, President

Mobile Number: 772-275-5081 Email: danicam.david@gmail.com